
Dear Holliston Parent/Guardians and Staff: 

I apologize for the second email, but in my haste to communicate the latest information to 
parent/guardians and staff, I inadvertently left off an important piece of information.  The 
corrected information is below, with the change highlighted in red. 

As of today, our plans for our middle school and high school spring athletic season are not 
being changed, in order to allow time for the MIAA and/or Tri-Valley League to make 
some initial determinations. 

Again, I apologize for any confusion my original email may have caused.  Thank you for 
your continued understanding. 

Respectfully, 

Bradford L. Jackson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


